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15th June 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 8th June 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 1 96.3% 20 

Second Year 6 96.2% 60 

Third Year 4 96% 75 

Fourth Year 3 95.5% 65 

Fifth Year 2 95.4% 20 

Sixth Year 5 95.2% 10 

Seventh Reception 94.3% 65 

 
Celebration Assembly and Coffee Morning 

There is no Celebration Assembly next week.  The next assembly will be on Friday 29th 
June.  The next coffee morning is on Friday 6th July.   
 

 

 
Transition Days 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd July are transition days for Year 6.  Year 6 children will be visiting their 
new High Schools and the new starters for Reception will be coming for Stay and Play sessions.  All 
other children must go to their new class for registration when they arrive at school on Monday 2nd 
July. 
 

 
Headlice 

We have had an outbreak of headlice in school.  Please can you check your child’s hair over 
the weekend and if you discover any nits (eggs) or live lice, please treat accordingly.  Please 
also treat other household members at the same time. 
 
Please check the nhs website for more guidance on how to treat headlice effectively.  
www.nhs.uk 

 
Year 6 Pettypool Residential Trip 

Please can I remind Year 6 parents that the meeting is at 9am in the Community Room on Friday 22nd 
June. 
 

GDPR 
There are still some parents who have not returned their GDPR forms.  Please return to the school 
office as soon as possible.   
 

School Trips 
Please can you return the reply slip with payment as soon as possible for all trips. 
 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
http://www.nhs.uk/
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World Cup Festival – Thursday 21st June 
To celebrate England’s participation in the World Cup, we will be having a football 

festival on Thursday 21st June.  Please can all the children to dress up in red and 
white sportswear and trainers, as the children will be playing football 
throughout the day. Please can each child bring a donation of £1 for the day.  

This money will be used towards purchasing more sports equipment. 
 

 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  

http://www.windmillhill.school/

